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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

It’s beginning to look a lot like Christmas and the festive period is fast approaching us.  Our always 

anticipated annual Christmas Fair will be held on Thursday 5th December. 

 

In preparation for this, we thought we would send you a list of dates for when the non-uniform days will 

occur for the children. 

 

Friday 15th November -   Children in Need (Challenge Yourself). Children to wear spotty 

clothes/pyjamas/Pudsey clothing. 

Friday 22nd November – Wear your own clothes, pay in Christmas chocolate eg selection boxes, tubs of 

chocolate etc. 

Friday 29th November – Wear your own clothes, pay with toiletries. Also, from this day and for the rest 

of the week, we would be grateful for any kind donations of Bric-a-Brac, cuddly toys, new children’s toys, 

or stationery. (No clothing or electrical appliances please). 

 

On the day of the fair, we would also gratefully accept any cake donations. We recognise at this time of 

year it can be hard for families.  As always please give whatever you can; we are grateful for any 

donations. 

 

A small fee of £1 admission will be required for entry to the fair, for this you will be given a raffle ticket 

to win a ‘Luxury Christmas Hamper’, a small glass of sherry and a mince pie. We look forward to your 

continued support, as all the money that is raised helps to make the festive time as fun as possible for your 

children. The catering staff will also be serving food on the night for a reasonable price.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

P Scott 

Mrs Patricia Scott  

Headteacher 

 


